
07th March, 2024 

Ref No. RS/24/03/06 

 

 

Maha Shivratri Holiday 

 

Dear Mahavirians and Parents 

 

This is to inform you that the School will remain closed on Friday, 8th 

March, 2024, on account of Maha Shivratri, a festival celebrated in 

reverence of Lord Shiva. 

 

We encourage all students and parents to observe this pious occasion 

with devotion and participate in the festivities with family and friends. 

May the blessings of Lord Shiva bring peace, prosperity, and happiness 

to our lives. 

 

Wishing you all a blessed Maha Shivratri! 

 

Ruchika Sukhija 
Principal 


